



This is an article forwarded by Tim Elder.

John
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I thought you all might be interested in the following article regarding employment at the CIA.  Apologies if this is being cross posted.



https://www.thedailybeast.com/cia-discrimination-against-disabled-officers-is-hurting-the-us?ref=scroll?ref=home
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